
From: Michael Luce  

Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 11:54 AM 

To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 

Subject: delegate request 

 

I would like to appear as a delegate at the upcoming April 11 Civic Works Committee meeting in 

order to advocate for a fresh approach to, and revamping of the city's by-law pertaining to 

vehicle Idling. 

 

I believe that there are too many loopholes, not enough education, and far too lax enforcement, if 

any. 

 

thank you for your consideration, 

 

Michael Luce 
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